
May 12, 2024

Happy Mother’s Day

SUNDAY WORSHIP
8:30am & 11:00am

SUNDAY SCHOOL
9:45am

SYMPATHY
We express sympathy to Robbie & 
Bethany Norman and family on the 
passing of his mother, Judy Norman.

2024 YEAR TO DATE GENERAL FUND
Budgeted....................................$1,269,138.42
Received.....................................$1,213,489.55

GIFTS LAST WEEK
General.............................................$113,714.94
Designated......................................$16,108.00
Building...............................................$3,315.00

MIDWEEK ON MAIN
Tailgate Party.......................................5:00PM
Choir Rehearsal..................................6:30PM
Instrumental Rehearsal...................7:45PM

SPRING MISSIONS OFFERING
Recieved to date.........................$19,677.50

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES
Do you (or someone you know) have a 
heart for serving others? Head over to 
fbcboro.church/employment to learn 
more about our current openings
Current opening for:

- Director of Operations

Upcoming Opportunities
For more information visit fbcboro.church

THIS WEEK, MAY 12-MAY 18

American Heritage Girls
6:30pm; C114

Trail Life
6:30pm; Korean House

Young at Heart Luncheon
11:30am; $10; Perry Fellowship Hall

Tuesday:

REGISTRATIONS OPEN

Vacation Bible School
June 3-7; 9:00am - 12:00pm

Children:

Music Camp
June 3-7; 12:00pm - 4:00pm

Youth:
Youth Summer Camp
July 1-5; Woodland Camp
Temple, GA; $100 Deposit
Registrations close May 12

Wednesday:
Tailgate Party
5:00-7:00pm; Woodrow Ave. 
Parking Lot



Happy Mother’s Day
I wish all of the moms of First Baptist Church Statesboro a very 
happy Mother’s Day. When special days like this come around, 
our thoughts are drawn to families and parents, reminding us of 
the blessings of people who love us within the bounds of family. 

Certainly, there are no perfect moms (or dads), but each of us 
needs to live out the biblical mandate to honor our parents because it shows 
how we honor God. My mother passed away more than a decade ago, but I 
still miss her dearly. She would be the first to admit her imperfections, but that 
didn’t change my love for her.

Take a moment to celebrate your family on this Mother’s Day, and find a way 
to express your love and care for your mother, or for someone who has been 
like a mother to you in some way. You will honor them and the Lord at the 
same time.

Deacon Election
Each year we elect a group of men to begin or return to active deacon 
ministry, and your input is requested as this process starts. As stipulated in our 
church Bylaws, the Nominating Committee makes the final recommendation 
to the church regarding deacon service, but they want to know of names you 
want to be considered.

Once you have read and prayed through the biblical qualifications of 
deacons in 1 Timothy 3:8-13, please share the names of men you want 
considered by emailing tammy.goodman@fbcboro.church. Please send 
names of men you want to return to active status, as well as names of men to 
considered as first-time deacons of our church. If you want a list of 
already-ordained men, or a list of adult males in our church, please contact 
the Church Office, and we will gladly get this list to you. And thank you for your 
input into this process.

JOHN WATERS
Lead Pastor

From our Pastor
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BRING YOUR OWN FOOD


